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Head of School Update… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As we wrap up the summer term, I just wanted to say a big thank you for all 

your support over the past year – and particularly this past term. I am 

personally, very grateful for your kindness and patience that you have given 

me whilst I navigate my new role. 
 

It’s been a busy few weeks, and we’re so proud of everything the children have 

achieved. Highlights from these past two weeks include - Iltonbury Rehearsals 

in Full Swing: The sounds of music, laughter, and creativity have filled the 

halls as students prepare for our much-anticipated Iltonbury Festival. From 

stage setup to sound checks, the festival vibe is already buzzing!  
 

Violin Concert: Our talented young musicians took to the stage for a beautiful 

violin concert. Their dedication and progress this year have been truly 

inspiring — bravo to all our performers!  
 

Knowledge Assemblies: We wrapped up the academic year with our final 

Knowledge Assemblies, celebrating learning across all year groups. It was a joy 

to see students sharing their insights, achievements, and reflections from the 

year.  
 

A heartfelt goodbye to our wonderful Year 6s—Bella, Grace, Konnor and Rory. 

You’ve been such a big part of our school, and we’ll miss you lots. Good luck in 

your new schools—you’re ready for the next big step! 
 

We’re also saying goodbye to Mr Summers, who is heading off to his new role - 

thank you for everything you’ve brought to our school this summer. At the 

same time, we’re excited to welcome Miss Sealey, who will be joining Hogwarts 

Class in September.  
 

We look forward to seeing everyone back on Thursday 4th September. Until 

then, have a lovely, relaxing summer holiday! 
 

Best wishes, 

Caroline Middleton 
Head of School 

 

 
Hogwarts 

Class current 
attendance 

  
90.16% 
-2.01% 

 

 
 
 

 
Gruffalo Class 

current 
attendance 

 
 91.13% 
-1.01% 

 

 
 
 

Our School 
attendance 

target is  
95% 

We are at 
  

90.60% 
-1.56% 
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Thank you to families that joined us for yesterday’s Family Assemblies 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Diary Dates:  

 

• Monday 21st July - Noah’s Ark School Trip –  

Children to arrive at 8am, will return approx 4.30pm 

• Tuesday 22nd July - Leavers Service 2.30pm in Church 

• Wednesday 23rd July - Sports Day 9.30am at School 

• Wednesday 23rd July - Last day of term 
 

• Tuesday 2nd September – INSET DAY 

• Wednesday 3rd September – INSET DAY 

• Thursday 4th September – Back to School 

 

The school calendar for 2025 / 2026 can be found 

under the Parents Tab, listed as Term Dates.

Go to: www.stmaryandstpeters.co.uk  

Head of school drop-in 

sessions 

every Friday 

2.30pm – 2.45pm  

Miss Middleton is available 

for any parent to drop in to 

see her without the need for 

an appointment. Please do feel 

free to use this session to 

answer any queries you may 

have. 
 
 

Friday Family Assemblies 

Every Friday at 2.45pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

Logan L, Logan A, Kyle, 

Scarlett and Yennifer 
 

Friday’s Child 

Deacon and Zara 

 

       

 

Congratulations 

to this week’s 

winners! 

Congratulations to: 
 

Dakota, Andre, Deacon, 
Scarlett, Zara and Jack 

 

Who all attended our VIP 
lunch 
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